
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'5/12/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 03556-2025] 

From: Speaker Signup 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 8:43 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Michaela Kule 
Subject: FPL Rate Case - Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Please place on the correspondence side of the docket file. 

Thanks 
Kelly 

From: Sheila Hiles <hilessheila@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2025 6:28 PM 
To: Speaker Signup <SpeakerSignup@ psc.state.fi.us> 
Subject: FPL 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
I am writing this email in support of FPL who services my condo unit in Royale Harbour in North Palm Beach 
,Florida. FPL has provided great service to our units with affordable pricing. Of course, no one wants high 
utility costs or increases . Our charges seem fair, and our service is excellent. We understand the need for 
increases in our service as all services are increasing. FPL has done a great job of providing information about 
keeping our usage down via email and text with helpful hints. They advise us when there are outages and give 
an estimated time for resuming service. Most owners in our association feel confident that FPL is working to 
keep prices down, use the most recent technology and understand our need to not be burdened with high 
rates. 

1 


